September 27, 2021

The peeking Groundhog Match will need a new Director if this monthly match will continue in 2022.

I want to thank all the people that helped run this match over the years, and congratulate your volunteered time and effort. The match never could have been run as smoothly and effectively without your skills and unselfish time.
I will offer any member that takes over the Director job my services to help you get organized. The webpage is complete, and I will provide passwords and will teach you how to run it. The targets are on digital masters, and can be made at the printer of your choosing. Stickers are on graphic-design files, and more can be ordered with just a phone call. All other material on the web page is on Word files, and can easily be changed per your decisions. All extra targets, stickers, mailing lists, and other supplies will be given to the new Director.
The rules can be changed at your discretion. If you want to make your life a lot easier, I suggest you eliminate the Sponsored Contributions and the Aggregate Competition, and run this as a straight-forward match with money payouts. However, that decision is completely up to you.

At any rate, if no one volunteers as Director by the January, 2022 newsletter and posted schedules, this match will be discontinued.

Personally, I want to thank everyone that attended, and congratulate all of the winners over the years.

This message will be sent to all shooters on my mailing list, and can be accessed via a tab on the web page.
